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SYNERCON HEADQUARTERS TEAM
BUILDING RETREAT: A DAY OF
GROWTH, COLLABORATION, AND
INNOVATION!

SYNERCON AND VOR
CONSULTANTS SIGN MOU FOR
MANGLA LAGOON PROJECT
Synercon is pleased to announce the formal execution
of an agreement with VOR Consultants for the Mangla
Lagoon Project. This initiative will be carried out under
the Design and Build model utilizing the Engineering,
Procurement, and Construction (EPC) framework. The
agreement was signed by Jabbar Rahim Khan, Chief
Executive Officer of Synercon; Dr. Irfan Khan, Director
of Synercon; and Usama Qazi, Chief Executive Officer
of VOR Consultants. This partnership represents a
significant advancement in the pursuit of sustainable
and innovative solutions. Synercon anticipates a
productive collaboration with VOR Consultants and is
dedicated to achieving outstanding results and
meaningful progress for the Mangla Lagoon Project.

The headquarters team of Synercon recently
convened a dynamic and engaging team-building
retreat to enhance collaboration, foster innovation,
and promote personal development. The
meticulously organized activities enabled the team
to strengthen interpersonal dynamics, reinforce their
commitment to excellence, and cultivate a deeper
sense of unity. Furthermore, these efforts contributed
to their dedication to shared objectives and
supported the establishment of a culture centered on
continuous improvement.
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The retreat not only enhanced team cohesion but
also ensured alignment with Synercon’s vision for
success and leadership. The insights obtained will be
crucial as the team continues its pursuit of
excellence and growth.
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SYNERCON TECHNOLOGIES
FACILITATES MOU SIGNING
BETWEEN BACP AND PASHA TO
STRENGTHEN PAKISTAN’S IT
SECTOR

On January 28, 2025, Synercon Technologies
significantly contributed to the establishment of a
Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) between
the Business Association for Cooperation with
Pakistan (BACP) and the Pakistan Software House
Association (PASHA). The signing ceremony,
conducted at the PASHA office in Islamabad,
convened prominent stakeholders, including
Jawad Rehman, President of BACP; Sajjad Mustafa
Syed, Chairman of PASHA; Jabbar Rahim Khan, CEO
of Synercon; and Saadat Ullah Khattak, Director of
Synercon. This strategic partnership is designed to
foster collaboration and growth within Pakistan’s
information technology sector, emphasizing cross-
industry cooperation, innovation, and the
advancement of the software and technology
industries.
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SYNERCON’S BIM MANAGER
ATTENDS BAU 2025 IN
MUNICH, GERMANY
Nadeem Khan, the BIM Manager at Synercon,
recently participated in BAU 2025, the premier
international trade fair for architecture, materials,
and systems, which took place in Munich, Germany.
This event convened professionals from the global
industry to explore innovative solutions in resilient
construction, smart building technologies, and
sustainable design practices. Nadeem's involvement
in this esteemed gathering is expected to yield
valuable insights and pioneering ideas that will
enhance Synercon’s projects, thereby advancing our
approach to contemporary construction and design.
This experience underscores Synercon’s steadfast
commitment to remaining at the forefront of
industry developments.


